



Mrs A Done St Aidan's Housemistress

Email: aldona.done@ellesmere.com

6th September 2017

Dear Parent/Guardian,

I hope your daughter has enjoyed the first days back and is settling well into the new academic year.

As you may be aware, we arrange outings for all the Houses to give students opportunities to make friends and feel part of the Ellesmere Community, so I am writing to let you know arrangements for St Aidan's House outing this term.

St Aidan's girls will be going bowling in Shrewsbury this year for our House outing on **Thursday, 14**th **September.** Transport will leave College at **4.15pm** and will return at approximately **7.45pm**. Day girls should be collected from the College at this time.

The cost for this trip (transport, meal and bowling) will be paid for by St Aidan's but the girls will need some pocket money for extras.

It should be noted that girls must behave appropriately for the entire evening, as school rules will apply. There will be nine members of staff accompanying the girls and we do hope as many of our pupils as possible will be able to join us on this House outing, as it is always an enjoyable occasion.

Yours sincerely,

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286





Please sign the permission slip below and return to by email to aldona.done@ellesmere.com or by post for the attention of Aldona Done no later than 11th September 2017.

×	
I give permission for September.	to attend the House outing on Thursday 14 th
I understand that my daughter should be coll not boarding.	ected from College at approximately 8.00pm, if she is
Signed:	Date:
Printed name	

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com

A Woodard School Registered Charity number 1103049 Ellesmere College Ltd is a company, registered in England, no: 5066406